Twenty Sixth Sunday after Pentecost
Thanksgiving Lovefeast
November 18, 2018, 10:00 AM

  Watchword of the Week:   

Let us hold fast to the confession of our hope without wavering, 

for God who has promised is faithful.
Hebrews 10: 23
(For the order of service, please refer to the Lovefeast Ode.)
The Chancel Flowers are given by Mollie and Robert Rascoe in loving memory of their parents, Mr. and Mrs. Robert Rascoe and Mr. and Mrs. John Welch.

Last Sunday Attendance – 121


Pledges/Offerings/Gifts/Other for November 11th – $9,436.00

Monthly Budget Needs  
$40,636.34


Monies Received Month to Date
$19,753.00



Needed as of November 11th
$20,883.34
Stewards of Service This Week:

Ushers: Dick Joyce, Jean Townsend, Sharlene Medley, 
Maurice Melton

Greeter: Candice and Rod Back

Worship Nursery:  Penny Raterman

Sunday School Nursery: Terri Barringer

Sound System Operator: Henry Hilker

Elder of the Month:  Terri Barringer
Trustee of the Month:  Jody Brendle 

CALENDAR:  NOVEMBER 18 - NOVEMBER 25, 2018

Today
  9:15 AM

Band Prelude

  
10:00 AM

Worship-Thanksgiving Lovefeast


11:10 AM
Sunday School

Monday  
  6:00 PM
Back to Basics (AB)  
   Tuesday
10:00 AM
Staff Meeting (O)  


  5:45 PM

Handbell Practice (HR)


  7:00 PM

Choir Practice (S) 
   Thursday
10:00 AM

Fellowship Hall in Use by Private Party


10:00 AM

Activity Building in Use by Private Party

   Friday
  6:00 PM

Back to Basics (AB)

   Sunday
10:00 AM

Worship

11:10 AM
Sunday School


  4:30 PM 
Band Practice (C)

__________________________________________________________

Staff & Ministry Areas of Fairview

Office Phone: 336-768-5629; Kitchen Phone: 336-768-1958

E-mail: fmc@fairviewmoravianchurch.org
Website: http://www.fairviewmoravianchurch.org
Office Hours: Monday–Thursday, 9:00 AM–4:30 PM

 Rev. Scott Venable, Pastor
    Pat Sapp, Vice-Chair, Elders

 Rev. Victoria Lasley, Associate Pastor
    Jody Brendle, Chair, Trustees

 Lewis Phillips, Music Director/Pastoral Assistant
    Gay Nell Hutchens, Vice-Chair, Trustees

 Patricia Rau, Treasurer/Administrative Assistant   
    Van Krause, Band Director

 Nancy Morgan, Choir Accompanist
Everyone is invited to be involved in each of the ministry areas of the congregation.  If you have questions about becoming a participant in our music ministry, children’s ministry, Sunday School, outreach projects or mission efforts, please speak to an usher.
Results from Church Council on Sunday, November 11th

 

We want to thank the Nominating Committee members Danny Flowers - Chair and Trustee Rep.; Bill Shields - Elder Rep.; Don Tuttle, and Kimberly Brendle - At-Large Representatives for their hard work this year.  Below are the Church Council results:

 

Elected to serve a three-year term on the Board of Elders:  


Marshall Mathers and Eugenia Ivy
Elected to serve a four-year term as Central Elder:


Rev. Don Griffin
 
Elected to serve a three-year term on the Board of Trustees:  


Gary Hope
Elected to serve a four-year term as Central Trustee:

Barry Self

Elected to serve as RCC Representatives:  


Kimberly Brendle (2 yr. term)
Memorials
The Choir Fund has received a gift in memory of Marty Martin from Diane and Larry Wright.
The church office will be closed on Thursday, November 22nd and Monday, November 26th.  We hope you have a blessed Thanksgiving!

We have several flower openings in December.  Please call Cynthia Faircloth at 336-731-4687 or call the church office if you would like to place flowers in the sanctuary on Sunday mornings in honor or memory of a loved one.

We are collecting pennies for the Samaritans Penny Campaign.  Please bring your pennies, nickels, dimes, and quarters (as well as paper money!) for the Samaritan Soup Kitchen & Shelter and place your donations in the collection container in the Parlor.  The deadline for this collection is Sunday, December 2nd.  

On Thursday, December 6th at 11:30a.m. the Fairview Friends will meet here at the church and go to a local restaurant for lunch.  We will then return to the church to enjoy delicious holiday desserts which you will provide!  Each person should bring a $5 wrapped gift for our gift exchange.  Please call Jeanne Willard (336-768-5645) or see her here at church no later than Sunday, December 2nd so that we know how many to make lunch reservations for.  We have a great time of fellowship with each other and you are invited to join in on the fun!
 
Due to the Thanksgiving holiday the Choir and Handbells with practice on Tuesday, November 20th instead of Wednesday. 
[image: image1.jpg]T | >t

Children's
Chris"m'\”gs Program




This holiday season, we are once again decorating our sanctuary with poinsettias.  If you would like to purchase a poinsettia in honor or in memory of a loved one, please fill out the form below and return it to the Church Office with a check made payable to Fairview Moravian Church.  The cost of each poinsettia is $7.25 and payment must be made when the order is placed.  Next Sunday, November 25th is the deadline to place your orders.  The poinsettias will go in the Sanctuary on December 16th and may be picked up only after the 5:00 p.m. Christmas Eve Candlelight Lovefeast. 

Name

(Please Print)
Number of poinsettias (_____________) x $7.25 each

In honor of  

In honor of  


In memory of 

In memory of  


The Women’s Fellowship November project will be working with the Prison Ministry to provide Christmas gifts for prisoners' children.  We have been asked to sponsor older children.  Below is a list of requested gifts.  

Girls 10 yrs and older:

Hooded sweatshirts, Sweaters, Socks, Scarfs/ Toboggans, Makeup sets or cases

Jewelry box, Memo board/picture board, Decorative blankets, Journals/Planner/Agenda

Art sets, Lotion/Body wash sets, Gift cards to: Movies, Game Stop, Walmart, Clothing stores, Pocketbooks

 

Boys 10 yrs and older:

Sports team sweatshirts/shirts, Tall athletic socks, Toboggans/Hats, Watches, Wallets/Belts, Walkie Talkies, Portable Hammocks, Puzzles/Games.

Razor scooter, Lego sets, Remote control cars, Drones, Skateboard, Gift cards to: Movies, Game Stop, Walmart, Clothing stores.
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 Children’s Christmas Program!
Sunday, December 16 at 11:15 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall.
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Join Us for our Christmas Lovefeast and Candlelight Services

Sunday, December 16 at 7:00p.m.

Monday, December 24 at 2:00 and 5:00 p.m.

Band prelude begins 30 minutes prior to each service.
Childcare is provided.
